Binghamton Board of Electrical Examiners
Inter-Department Correspondence

Date: July 6, 2022

To: Board of Electrical Examiners Members

From: Jeramie Bell

Subject: Minutes of Meeting of July 6, 2022

Copies: Mayor Kraham, Corporation Counsel, Johnson City & Endicott Electric Boards, Ray

Standish, and File

The meeting of the Board of Electrical Examiners was held on July 6, 2022 and called to order
at 10:04 AM.

Members Present Absent
Chris Schleider X
Tim O’Neal
Bill Emmons
Jeramie Bell
Kevin McDevitt
Tom Mclntosh

XXX |X|X

ltems discussed were:

1. Minutes of the April’'s meeting were read and approved, motion to accept by McDevitt, seconded
by Emmons, passed 4-0.

2. May and June Meetings were cancelled due to the lack of New Business.

3. Reviewed Passing Test results from previously approved candidates for the Journeyman Electrical
Exam: Grant Harder, Kian Thayne, Richard Lunsford, Zachary Schweckendieck, and Chaz Epps.

4. Reviewed application for Master Electrician Class “A” License for a Jeffrey Hill and Michael
Dupree. Motion to Issue Both Master “A” License made by McDevitt, Second by Emmons,
Approved 4-0.

There being no further business before this Board a motion was made by McDevitt seconded by
Emmons to adjourn at 10:10 am, passed 4-0

The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday August 3, 2022 at 10:00am.
Respectfully Submitted,

Jeramie Bell
Secretary



